
NOTICE 

 

Presiding Officer will be on leave on 07.03.2024. 

Hence, there will be no hearing of the cases fixed.  

 

Parties may visit court website for further inquiry.  

 

Note :-Please visit our site for next date of hearing 

              www.cgit.labour.gov.in 

 

 

 

 

By order   

http://www.cgit.labour.gov.in/

